
 I am writing this letter to express my full endorsement for Chris Pequin’s nomination to 

 become the next Conservative  candidate representative for the Similkameen South 

 Okanagan West Kootenay. Over the course of Chris’ involvement in community and political 

 spheres, I have observed his unwavering commitment to the core values that define our 

 party: fiscal responsibility, individual freedom, and the promotion of a strong, united Canada. 

 Chris’ values and commitment to the well being of children and families is commendable 

 and align closely with my own principles. He has demonstrated a clear stance on issues like 

 protecting life, safeguarding our national sovereignty, and advocating for policies that 

 strengthen family units – principles that resonate deeply with many Canadians, including 

 myself and a significant portion of the Conservative base. 

 Chris is an active member of our conservative family and has actively participated in past 

 policy conventions, door knocking, working on various election campaigns, and showing a 

 genuine interest in grassroots politics and a commitment to representing the voices of 

 everyday Canadians in Ottawa. 

 I whole-heartedly endorse Chris’ nomination application. I truly believe that he will represent 

 our party, and more importantly, the Canadian people with integrity, vision, and 

 determination. 

 Sincerely, 

 Leslyn Lewis, M.P. 

 Conservative Member of Parliament for Haldimand—Norfolk 


